

Email: ctepta.info@gmail.com



Chesapeake Terrace Elementary PTA



https://chesapeaketerracees.bcps.org



CTES PTA 🖔 NEWSLETTER



Greetings CTES Families & Staff!

August 2021

Welcome back returning families and staff and a warm welcome to all our new families and staff: We are happy to have you join us! We hope everyone has enjoyed a healthy and joyful summer. While respecting all safety measures and being flexible with our planning, we are thrilled to be able to support students, staff, and families once again with supplies, events, gifts, and activities.

As an introduction to your new PTA Board, we are all parents to 5th graders that have been at Chesapeake Terrace since Pre-K/K. Over the years, we have all been members of the PTA along with volunteering for/leading events, planning the yearbook, donations, and managing school visual displays. We are honored to be leading together and understand how vital it is to have an organization like this supporting the school community. We look forward to having every family and staff member partner with us to achieve our goals to celebrate staff and students and to plan amazing experiences for the entire school community.

Looking ahead, we have some great events planned such as Fall Fest, Movie Night, Santa's Workshop, Spirit Nights, and Monthly Raffles! PTA newsletters will be provided throughout the school year to share information on upcoming events, volunteer opportunities, and donation needs.

Wishing everyone a great start to the school year! Sincerely Your PTA Board,

Kristen Filipovich President Jen Williams Vice-President Jessica Stamoulis Treasurer Kelly Kenney Secretary



MEMBERSHIP

As a non-profit VOLUNTEER organization, we have many opportunities for you to support our school community. Your involvement is critical in making a difference. By signing-up for membership, you will be *invited* to volunteer, collaborate, plan, or even lead an event. Membership does not obligate you to any role. However, we need everyone's help to ensure our endeavors are successful. Please fill out the *PTA Membership Form* and return it to the school with the <u>\$6</u> dues per adult member.



VIRTUAL MEETINGS

Join us from the comfort of your home, work, or anywhere you have access to internet!

Every first MONDAY of the month **@6pm** (except September*) to discuss upcoming events, budgets, volunteer opportunities, etc. This is a great time to share your ideas and see how you can plug-in.

Google Meet links will be sent out via email (school messenger).

<u>Upcoming Meetings</u>:

- Video Message on Back-to-School Night*
- October 4th
- November 1st
- December 6th

!! See details on back on how to support CTES with AMAZON SMILE!!



How to Shop Amazon Smile & Support CTES

A great way to earn money for our school on purchases you are already making. It's no cost to you or our school. Thank you for your support!

